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Circular: 058 
 

  24 June 2020. 
 

Dear Resident, 
 
We are delighted to welcome Kieara Hyman to Evergreen Broadacres Management team, in the position 
of Village Administrator. 
 
Kieara (Yes, exactly like Simba’s daughter from the Lion King) joins us from Melrose Arch where she 
worked in the marketing department.   Kieara studied at the University of South Africa and has a diploma 
in Human Resource Management.   She furthered her studies at Vega Institute of Brand and Design to 
pursue her interest in Brand and Marketing management. 
 
Kieara’s strong passion for policies and procedures combined with a keen eye for detail and strong 
administrative skills is certainly going to add huge value to the team.  
 
Please join me in welcoming Kieara to the “Village of our dreams”. 
 

 
 
Your ever-caring Village Manager 
 

 
 
Wilma Swart 
Village Manager 


